
 
 

Pittsburgh Opera celebrates its 83rd season in 2021-22. Established by five intrepid women in 1939, Pittsburgh Opera is 
viewed as one of the most vibrant opera organizations in the U.S., with a rich artistic tradition, outstanding educational 
programs, an acclaimed artist training program, and a progressive outlook toward the future. Its green initiative culminated in 
LEED® Silver certification for its Strip District headquarters, and its capacity as a true community partner has increased 
significantly under General Director Christopher Hahn’s leadership.  
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Pittsburgh Opera Presents a Special Recital by Rolando Villazón 
 
 
PITTSBURGH, PA– World-renowned tenor and Pittsburgh Opera Resident Artist alumnus Rolando 
Villazón returns to Pittsburgh for a recital to benefit Pittsburgh Opera’s acclaimed Resident Artist 
Program.  
 
The recital will take place at 6:00pm on Sunday, November 21, 2021, at Pittsburgh Opera Headquarters, 
2425 Liberty Avenue in Pittsburgh’s Strip District. Mr. Villazón will be joined by pianist Carrie-Ann 
Matheson, Artistic Director of the San Francisco Opera Studio. 
 
Rolando Villazón is one of the most sought-after performers of his generation and is a regular guest on 
the most renowned stages such as the State Operas in Berlin, Munich and Vienna, Milan’s Teatro alla 
Scala, the Royal Opera House Covent Garden, the Metropolitan Opera New York as well as the 
Salzburg Festival. He frequently collaborates with leading orchestras and conductors such as Daniel 
Barenboim and Yannick Nézet-Séguin on concert stages all over the world. 
 
An exclusive recording artist with Deutsche Grammophon since 2007, Rolando Villazón has recorded 
over 20 CDs and DVDs and has sold worldwide over 2 million albums which have received numerous 
prizes. He is also a Chévalier de l’Ordre des Arts et des Lettres in France, acts as ambassador for the 
Red Noses Clown Doctors International charity, and is a member of the Collège de Pataphysique Paris. 
 
A Pittsburgh Opera Resident Artist in 1998-99, Mr. Villazón has credited the training he received as a 
key factor in his prestigious international career. “Being a Pittsburgh Opera Resident Artist was a 
wonderful, transformative experience”, he says. “In fact, I could not imagine having been in a better place 
as a young artist on the verge of an international career and I am happy to have this opportunity to help 
raise money for the next generation of opera stars.” 
 
Tickets for this intimate recital are limited, and are available online at pittsburghopera.org/villazón. 
 
This performance is generously sponsored by Dentons Cohen & Grigsby.  
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